


“We will measure ourselves by the moments of joy and connection to our coalition...that is what is going 
to take us forward…I'm in this with you - the fight is not over." 
  
So, are we to believe Lee now has developed some form of “political amnesia” and it is allowable to try 
to bully a reversal of a council decision? 
  
We are watching. 
We will be talking and talking loudly. 
We will be voting. 
  
Please ignore such violations of democratic principles, retain the decisions as made and recorded in 
the March 6th meeting minutes. 
  
Regards, 
  
Dave Cohen 
San Mateo VOTER and Resident 
 




